


Landscove C of E Primary School Ethos Group Minutes  (LEG)                             
Date: Monday 26th February 6.30 TEAMS
	In attendance 
	Grace Coles, Rachel Baber, Kate Burch, Christine Pascoe, Anna Neville, Jill Ryder, Michelle Pearse

	

	Apologies 
	Becky Drew
	

	Approve Previous minutes 
	Approved 
	

	Matters arising from previous meeting
	Anna & Michelle to report back next meeting re trip to St Andrews with Ethos Group                                                                                                                        Jill to do pupil voice questions with new chn from across the school to compare answers – Jill will need to take forward & feedback at next meeting this has not yet been completed                                                                  RB to meet with Anna ad complete RE enquiry/monitor: completed                                                                                   Jill to highlight need to open gate on time with staff to ensure time keeping good. Did so in our Tuesday early morning meeting. 
	

	
	ACTIONS:

	General SIAMS related update/report 


	See Anna’s report
Anna Read through and explained bullet points.

	


	Discussion and action points agreed from current LEG monitoring enquiry:




Planning for next monitoring enquiry:
	Enquiry/Monitor: RE Monitoring 
Rebecca Drew: written feedback only
Written feedback sent with agenda
RB wanted to note how thoughtful, organised and well managed the curriculum for RE is. “Anna was able to talk me through the reason for every decision that was made regarding the curriculum.” 
RB noted that parents would be impressed if they knew the thinking process that goes behind every curriculum area and decisions made about why, what and how you all teach.
No action points to take forward.
	






No actions as we are one monitoring enquiry ahead.


	Head of School general report/update 
	JR read through report
No questions
	

	LEGs/Parent/Community feedback 

	RD: Parents has asked about KS1 chn attending parents evening. JR suggested: it easier to have open conversations without the children - sometimes just to share concerns that neither teachers or parents would want children to worry about - they are very young to be part of what might be very adult conversations.
RB: Lovely to hear Miss Pritchard is staying.
MP: Please extend our thanks to Miss Pritchard for going above and beyond, checking in with children who have been ill and with their parents. We are really glad she will be staying at Landscove for at least some of the time. Compliments should be given for her ability to build children's self-esteem.
CP: Community –RB shared Farmers/makers market on Saturday 2nd March – Song Machine will be performing. NB: Parents not aware of timings of Song machine slot.
Community walk on 23rd March 
GC: nothing to add
	












Jill to ask Mrs Grant and Miss Capaldi to get this information to parents asap

	Children’s Ethos Group update to this meeting
	Children have written a “Mothering Me” prayer – chn wanted this to be inclusive of anyone who cares for a child.

Reflective Space: Chn felt it wasn’t being used as they would like. They have put a rota in place where where members of the group will stay after collective worship and support/collect responses from those children who would like to use this space.

Spiritual Garden: Children would like some support from our group to maintain and tidy up the Spiritual Garden ready for opening in the better weather. Some discussion about how this might be achieved.
	











	AOB
Date of next meeting
	-
29th April 2024 6:30 TEAMS
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